
OPEN HOUSE
We Need Your Input!

For the Future of 
Outdoor Recreation in 

Western Wisconsin
Several public and private partners are working to 
improve outdoor recreation and tourism opportunities in 
Western Wisconsin. 

We invite you to participate in an important open house 
to help us understand the outdoor recreation needs and 
preferences of residents, businesses, and visitors to 
Eau Claire County, Wisconsin. 

Please join us, and we look forward to speaking with 
everyone who participates!

When:
Wednesday, April 9 from 4:30pm to 7:30pm

Where:
400 Eau Claire Street, Eau Claire, WI

(L.E. Phillips Library - Riverview Room)

If you would like to know more about the project or 
other open house opportunities taking place in the 
region, please contact:

Ross Pietrzak
E-mail: rpietrzak@wcwrpc.org
Telephone: 715-836-2918

This institution is an equal 
opportunity provider.


